
Status update requests can also be sent to this
address

TRE has a team of staff who will uniformly
review the requests to ensure they meet

definition of skilled care as outlined in Colorado
rules and regulations and to ensure there is no

duplication of services with Home and
Community Based Services.

All ADULT Long Term Home Health 
Prior Authorization Requests can be emailed to

LTHH@tre.org


